
Margherita College Central Library Receives Generous Donation 

Margherita College Central Library has received a generous donation of 53 books from esteemed ex-students, Mr. 

Abhigyan Buragohain and Mr. Anshuman Buragohain, on 18 November 2024. The Margherita College family 

extends its heartfelt gratitude and warm wishes to both donors for their thoughtful contribution, enriching the 

library's collection. This generous act will greatly benefit students and faculty, fostering a love for learning and 

academic excellence. Thank you, Mr. Abhigyan Buragohain and Mr. Anshuman Buragohain, for your continued 

connection with and commitment to your alma mater. The donation ceremony was attended by Dr. Atonu Kakoty, 

Principal; Mr. U. C. Das, Librarian; Ms. Yemokhya Fakay, IQAC Coordinator; and Mr. Chintu Gogoi, Assistant 

General Secretary, Margherita College Alumni Association. 

 

 


